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Mrs. Bette Stephenson, 
Minister of Education, 
Mswat Building,
Queen's Park,
Toronto, Ontario.
M7A 1L2

Madam,-

The members of the French Language Advisory Committee of 
the Ottawa Board of Education were elected on December 4, Approxi­
mately 400 people took part in this election meeting.

The members of the assembly adopted the following recommen­
dations :

"Having met to elect the members of the Ottawa FLAG, the 
Francophone ratepayers of Ottawa-Vanier - Rockliffe 
renew their request that the Ottawa-Vanier-Rockliffe 
region be given, as soon as possible, a French Language 
School Board and ask that Ontario be bound by Section 
133 of the British North America Act."

I therefore hasten to submit this recommendation made 
by the assembly.

Yours truly,

Claudette Boyer,
President,
French Language Advisoxy Committee

cc: Jean Chretien, Minister of Justice,
Serge Joyal, Joint Chaiiman of the Special Committee on 
the Constitution
Tom Wells, Ontario Minister of Intergovernmental Affairs.




